Mr. Mel Bishop, Southwest High School, 6516 Wornall Road, Kansas City, Mo.

Dear Mel:

Mr. Falkenstien is holding tickets for your group for the Denver game. These seats are in the top balcony because that is practically all that is left. The seats are selling rapidly.

It will be necessary for the boys to pay the tax, 6¢ each, on these tickets. You may call for them at the Athletic Office up until 6:30 Wednesday evening. After that time they will be held in your name at the ticket office in Hoch Auditorium.

We will be very happy to have you and your boys with us, and I hope they will enjoy the game.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA: AH